
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 29 March, 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

On behalf of myself and V8 Supercars Australia, I write to express my support for the feature film project ‘King of 

the Mountain’. 

 

The film tells the story of the legendary Australian racing driver Peter Brock and the events leading up to and 

including the 1987 James Hardie 1000 at Mt. Panorama.  In one of the most talked about motor races in 

Australian history, Brock grasped his 9
th

 Bathurst victory against the world’s best drivers, in the race that is of 

course a foundation stone to the great V8 Supercars competition we have today. 

 

V8 Supercars Australia supports this movie coming to life and we wish JPL Productions all the best with the 

project.     

 

Any assistance you may be able to give the producers at this stage is warmly appreciated. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 
Tony Cochrane 

Chairman  

 


